
From: KY Public Service Commission Public Comments <psc.comment@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 1:20 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public Comments for Case: 2025-00045 - Kentucky Utilities Company , Louisville Gas and
Electric Company

Public Comments for Case 2025-00045 submitted on Monday, July 21, 2025 at 1:19 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Catherine (Sam) Peterworth 
Address: 2005 Eastern Parkway 
City: Louisville 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 40204 
Phone number where you can be reached: 
Home phone

Comments: Dear Chair Hatton, Commissioners Regan and Wood, I spoke first at your meeting 
in Louisville about data centers and high electric bills. I am an 
in Louisville. I told you I was standing up for my future because no one else would. You told us 
to tell you if we had other comments. My other comments (evidence) are below:
https://www.sierraclub.org/virginia/data-centers-harms Data centers are noisy, bad for the 
environment and costly with the amount of energy that they require. This will primarily effect 
the people living in the area and not at all for the people who want to install it. Listen to the 
community that will be effected, not those that will profit. Thanks, Sam Thanks. Sam 
--------------------------------------------------------




